Reminder — MyABF bridge credits start on Monday

Hello everyone

Thanks to everyone who has started preparing for the commencement of bridge credit
payments next Monday. If you haven’t already got yourself organized, this is a quick
reminder about what you need to do:

- Ensure you are registered on My ABF. Toni and Chris Newbery are happy to help
you with this. Of course, you also need to load some money onto it and possibly
turn on auto top-up. Again, Toni can assist if you are not able to use your own
card for top-ups.

- Trade in your vouchers for bridge credits — just hand them to Toni.

Finally, a reminder that we are offering a two-week incentive to commence on MyABF -
there is a $2 discount for sessions paid through bridge credits from 5-17 August. If you
don’t want to pay by bridge credits, you will be welcome to pay $8 cash.

Happy bridging

Annette Hogan





















